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Dear Ms. Martineau, 

Re: Suspension of Admissions to Southbridge Owen Sound, Licensee - CVH (No. 3) 
LP by its general partner, Southbridge Care Homes 

Pursuant to section 56 of the Fixing Long-Term Care Act, 2021 (FL TCA), I hereby direct the 

South-West Home and Community Care Support Services (HCCSS), the placement co­

ordinator for Southbridge Owen Sound, to cease authorizing admissions to Southbridge 

Owen Sound. This direction is effective August 16, 2023, until further notice from the 

Director under the FL TCA. 

The Ceasing of admissions has been directed based on my belief that there is a risk of harm 

to the health or well-being of residents of the home or persons who might be admitted as 

residents. 

If you have any questions, please contact Dorothy Mitchell-Ginther, Central West district 

Manager, Long-Term Care Inspections Branch at Dorothy. Ginther@ontario.ca. 

Sincerely, 

�� 

Brad Robinson 

Director under the Fixing Long-Term Care Homes Act, 2021 

Assistant Director, Long-Term Care Inspections Branch 

14-075 




